
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Upcoming Year 8 KAPS 

 

       Dear Parents/Carers of Year 8 

As you may or may not be aware, students in year 8 are currently preparing for their Key Assessment Points 

(KAPS) which will take place from Thursday of this week through to the end of the week after half term. These 

assessments are due to take place in their normal lessons and should be planned for via Satchel:one,  (indicated 

by a purple assignment in the calendar view). In addition, students will be preparing for these assessments in 

class time using various Practice 4 Progress techniques shared and used in the past few weeks.  

We will be sharing the data from these assessments with you on 19th November 2021 in their first tracking of 

the academic year. Overall, we are really happy with the attitude and progress of the students in their return 

to school following the summer break. 

Throughout the year, Year 8 students will experience in class end of unit assessments, regular checking arrival 

within lessons and a final KAP (Key Assessment Point) week in May 2022 (23rd to 27th). Non KAP based tracking 

will also be sent out on the 4th March 2022. 

If you have any questions about this, please do email me on c.glover@warlinghamtlt.co.uk  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr C Glover 

Assistant Headteacher 
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